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 Arthur cox •summer internship application• 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to apply for a position in the Byrne Wallace Summer Internship Programme 2019. I believe due to my academic and extracurricular experience, I would be the ideal candidate for this programme. I am responsible, diligent, and confident with my communications skills, and I am eager to expand my legal knowledge.

I believe I would be an excellent addition to this programme as I am eager to expand my legal knowledge and personal development. I am currently undertaking a French course, entrepreneurial studies, and serving as OCM on the International Relations Committee in UCC. This shows my emphasis on a work/life balance and I hope to reflect this in my work in Byrne Wallace.

My studies in University College Cork have sparked my interest in international law, business law, and economic relations which have been the highlights of my academic performance. I have maintained a high 2:1 degree through my years of study and received the A&L Goodbody EU Economic Law Essay award in 2018. I was also awarded the Leaving Certificate Excellence Scholar from my first year of study in 2016. Though I do have particular interest in the aforementioned areas of law, I believe that I am considerably adaptable, and I am eager to explore new areas of law.

I have also recently returned from studying in Université de Montréal for my semester abroad. My programme- Business Law in a Global Context- has expanded both my academic outlook and professional goals, as I have explored Economic law in greater depth and learned from lecturers from a varied background of legal disciplines.

My extracurricular experience has also given me invaluable skills in teamwork, planning, and communication. I organized an international conference through the International Relations Society of UCC in February 2018, which increased my capabilities in handling responsibility, time constraints, and networking. I also assisted in the running of the UCC Law Conference 2017, which intertwined my interests of legal research and organization. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ultimately, I am a confident and diligent student who has a lot to offer to Byrne Wallace. Thank you for your time, and I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,
Orlaith Geaney
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